
 

Official Registrations 
 
Your official embossed registrations are important documents and should be 
placed or stored in a secure place.  A binder or a drawer designated for your Red 
Wattle records would be ideal.  If you sell a registered Red Wattle you need the 
official embossed registration to make the transfer to the new owner.  You’ll also 
need to give a copy to the new owner.  The registry office will not transfer a 
registered hog unless or until the official embossed registration is returned and 
completed with the new purchasers’ information.   
There are many clever con-artists in the public and this is one way the RWHA can 
assure our buyers, sellers and members that the RWHA has done everything 
possible to protect them.   
 


